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There is a pretty simple rule people are taught as kids. The executives at Chevron seem to have
either forgotten or were never taught. Either way, the rule is: CLEAN UP AFTER YOURSELF! If a
more accurate cost-benefit analysis was conducted I'm sure they would find the degradation of this
wetland far exceeds the cost of cleaning it up. It is a public resource and should be restored and
protected.


